
Friday 8th July 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
I am incredibly proud of our Year 4, 5 and 6 Girls football team 

who earlier this week won the Hull Schools Girls U11 Cup.  

The team have impressed along the way with their dedication 

and skill to playing as a team.  Well done to you all!  A big 

thank you to the parents for your support and to Mr Knaggs 

and Mr Cothay for coaching the team! 

Yesterday, your child should have received a letter informing 

them of their new class teacher and the plans for transition 

week.  Transition week will take place in the week beginning 

18th July 2022. 

Annual reports to parents and carers will be sent home at the 

end of today.  It has been a pleasure to read them all and see 

how much progress has been made by pupils this year—both 

inside and outside the classroom.  

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 91.37% 

EYFS/KS1  

2HC 

91.48% 

KS2  

3DC 

99.21% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The lunch menu for this term can 

be found on the school website: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

 

Pupils who are moving from Year 2 

into Year 3 will need to start paying 

£1.50 a day for school meals from 

September—unless they are      

eligible for free school meals. 

 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

 

 

Vouchers for the summer holidays 

will be provided for those pupils in 

receipt of free school meals.  These 

will be available shortly. 

Reading Corner 

 

Thank you for your support with the monthly book swap events 

this year.  It has been fantastic to see the event grown during 

the year and see pupils excited to choose a new book to read.  

We hope to continue this in the Autumn Term and will confirm 

the date of the first one after the summer holidays. 

 

End of Summer Term 

Thursday 21st July 2022 at 

1.45pm. 

 

School is closed on Friday 

22nd July in lieu of the 

second Jubilee Bank    

Holiday. 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday  6th September.  

Gates open at 8.35am. 

Doors open at 8.45am. 

Griffin Tots 

 
 

Thank you for your support 

in attending Griffin Tots - it 

has been fantastic to meet 

the parents and children. 

We will be continuing this 

in the Autumn Term and 

will share more information 

with you about this before 

the summer holidays. 

Keep a look out on Twitter, 

Parentmail and the posters 

around school. 

Football champions! 

 

Our Year 4, 5 and 6 Girls football team took part in the Hull 
Schools Girls U11s 5aside Cup Finals 2022 at the Tigers Trust 

Arena earlier this week – and won the competition! 
 

Hull Active Schools have posted a fantastic highlights video 
from the finals which shows how well our team played and 

how well deserved the victory was.  You can watch the video 
here: 

Hull Schools FA Girls Under 11s 5aside Finals 2022 - YouTube  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

All of the pupils who played were fantastic representatives for 

Griffin – we are really proud of them! 

 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IvcUrbdZXFo

